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At the August 14, 2018 Cabinet Mountains Water District board meeting, after 
many previous discussions with the district engineer, it was determined the 
Cabinet Mountains Water District is at full capacity to adequately service its 
current users.  
  

Based on information presented, the Cabinet Mountains Water District Board 
voted to temporarily suspend accepting any further applications for water service.  
  

Preliminary model analysis conducted by our engineer indicates that we are at 
system capacity. This parallels observations and measurements made by our 
maintenance personnel.  In addition, peak usage during the last few summers 
has revealed areas that need improvement.  
  

Cabinet Mountains has been working hard to find and implement affordable 
solutions. At this point, we feel it is important to take the time to plan 
improvements carefully so that we can adequately serve those already on the 
system.  
  

Any questions or concerns regarding this decision can be addressed to the 
Cabinet Mountains Water District Board in writing at, P.O. Box 1223, Bonners 
Ferry, ID 83805. You may also elect to attend our next board meeting at 5 p.m. 
Tuesday, September 18, 2018 at the Bonners Ferry Visitor Center, 6373 
Bonners Street, Bonners Ferry.  


